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All Saints CE Primary School, Ashby Road, Coalville, Leics, LE67 3LB 

3rd June 2025 
Year 6 Water Safety - Thursday 26th June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Everyone Active are keen to encourage our local community to become more involved in ‘How to be 

Water Safe’, therefore our Year 6 children have been invited to attend a Water Safety session. 

 

This will consist of a variety of activities, including; Water Safety in the Swimming Pool, A Presentation on 

Water Safety and Basic First Aid including CPR. 

 

These sessions will be delivered over a three-hour block to accommodate all three activities on Thursday 

26th June 9.30am - 12.00pm.  

 

Children will be walking to and from the pool and will eat lunch when they get back to school. 

 

All instructors and coaches delivering the sessions have an enhanced DBS.  

 

Children will need to come to school with their swimming kit under shorts/leggings and a T shirt that will 

get wet. Please make sure children bring a towel, their uniform and underwear to get changed back in to 

afterwards. 

 

All the above activities will be provided free of charge. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
Headteacher 
 


